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08.01.18 

Maths Meetings – For Parents 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We have decided to run a Maths Meeting for the parents of children in Early Years. We are aiming to give 
parents and carers the opportunity to see how maths is taught, as well as the equipment that we use and 
how we can develop children’s learning and understanding of maths to ensure that they have a really firm 
foundation in counting and the number system.  
 
The meeting will be on Tuesday 16th January 2018 at 9am in the hall.   
 
It would be greatly appreciated if you could indicate on the slip below if you plan on attending the 
meeting. There is also space for you to put any comments about what you’d be interested to see covered 
in the meeting and any specific questions that you would like answered. If you are unable to attend, any 
information provided will be posted on the school website.  
 
Many thanks 
 
Miss C Evers 
 
Maths Manager  
 

Reply Slip – EYFS Maths Meeting – For Parents 
 
I plan to attend the EYFS Maths Meeting on Tuesday 16th January 2018.  
 
Comments/Questions:____________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Child’s name _____________________________________  Signed: __________________________ 

 


